
 

December 8, 2020 

Subject: Update on the Search for the 28th President of The University of Scranton 

Dear Members of The University of Scranton Community:  

During a difficult and demanding year (and I think we can say without fear of contradiction that 
2020 qualifies), opportunities to engage in meaningful and gratifying work are especially welcome.  

Chairing our Presidential Search Committee is affording me opportunities to meet regularly with 
talented and dedicated colleagues, to reflect anew on what makes The University of Scranton so 
special, and to discuss the qualities and characteristics that we need in our 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5Vdh9tSR12E&feature=youtu.be
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=cRpq63JJYOg
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=cRpq63JJYOg

